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Askin, Tim

From: Theodore Lipscomb <theodore.lipscomb@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:22 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness - Roof Replacement at 2900 West Kilbourn
Attachments: SCAN0001.PDF

Hello Tim, 
 
I stopped in the office today after you left and discussed my project a bit with Carlen. 
 
I originally brought in 3 sample boards for feedback. She thought the shadow line was a bit too much on the one 
I was proposing. I asked for specifications that have been approved recently, and the attached application 
reflects that input (same line, in a different color). Here is a link to the proposed shingle: 
 
http://www.homedepot.com/p/GAF-Timberline-Natural-Shadow-Charcoal-Lifetime-Shingles-33-3-sq-ft-per-
Bundle-0601180/100658149 
 
Attached is an updated signed application, bid, and specification sheet. 
 
I am anxious to get this project going and would appreciate any assistance if I need to modify the request in any 
way. 
 
Thank You, 
 
~Theo 
 
Theodore Lipscomb, Sr.  
414-350-0609 
 


